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| f"School of Mines and Metallurgy

II Office of the Dean
UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURl-ROLLA

301 Martin S*raumanis Hall
Rolla Missouri 65401

Telephone (314) 341-415'.

August 16, 1979

Mr. James G. Keppler Mf"d ~

Director
Region III
United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

IE Information Notice No. 79-19

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This is to ncknowledge receipt of your 14 August letter
regardit:g significant events which could impact on conditions
of NRC licenses.

This information has benn brought to the attention of
all personnel concerned. We appreciate receiving the IE
Notices as these become available.

Sincerely yours,
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